Wisconsin EIectriC ro.cx coweanr

231 W. MICHIGAN, P.O_ BOX 2046, MILWAUKEE, W1 53201
May 24, 1984

Mr. J. G. Keppler, Regional Adminaistrator

Office of Inspection and Enforcement,
Region III

U. S. NUCLEAR RECULATORY COMMISSION

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301

REPLY TO INSPECTION REPORT NOS.

50-266/84-04 AND 50-301/84-03
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

The Notice of Violation in the subject inspection reports,
dated May 2, 1984, states that a safety-related pipe snubber, 2HS-M75,
was removed during the 1983 Unit 2 refueling outage and, contrary
to 10 CFR 50.59, power operation resumed without seeking an amendment
to delete snubber 2HS-M75 from Technical Specification Table
15.3.13-1. This situation was brought to the attention of the NRC
Resident Inspector by Plant management and reported in Licensee
Event Report No. 84-001-00 dated March 15, 1984. As stated in the
LER, appropriate corrective measures were taken and no further
corrective action for this specific event is considered necessary.

The inspection reports also stated that there was concern
with the adequacy of 50.59 reviews and suggests that we expedite
a review of evaluations on previous modifications to determine
whether examples of this violation exist. In response to your
request, we will perform a review of modifications completed since
January 1, 1982 to ensure safety evaluations adequately addressed
the need for Technical Specification changes. The need for
review of additional wmodifications, if any, will be determined based
on findings of this review. We expect to complete this review
within approximately six months from the date of this letter, at
which time the results will be available for your review.

Very truly yours

C. W. Fay

Copy to NRC Resident Inspector
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